# **GREENBUSH – MIDDLE RIVER**

**INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 2683** 

#### **OFFICES**

401 Park Ave PO Box 70

Greenbush, MN 56726 Phone: 218-782-2231 Fax: 218-782-3141 335 Fourth Street PO Box 130

Middle River, MN 56737 **Phone:** 218-222-3310

Fax: 218-222-3314

### **ADMINISTRATION**

Thomas Jerome Superintendent

Sharon Schultz
Principal

#### **BOARD OF EDUCATION**

Shane Kilen Chairperson Jeff Nelson Vice Chairperson Carrie Jo Howard

Joseph Melby Treasurer Laurie Stromsodt Director Brandon Kuznia Director Kurt Stenberg Director

## September 27, 2017

To: Parents of Greenbush Middle River 4th Grade Students

From: Tom Jerome, Superintendent

Re: Placement of 4th Graders

Greetings, I hope all is well. Last Spring I met with most of you to discuss possible placement of  $4^{th}$  graders this year. After gathering feedback and presenting information to the School Board, a decision was made to educate all  $4^{th}$  grade students in Middle River.

During the summer, parents of many 4<sup>th</sup> grade students opted to open enroll their child to another district. As a result, the majority of the students in 4<sup>th</sup> grade are being transported to Middle River to attend 4<sup>th</sup> grade. Recently, I reached out to parents of 4<sup>th</sup> grade students to gather feedback regarding their decision to open enroll to another district.

At this point, I am now reaching out to you as parents of children within our Greenbush Middle River School District.

Please consider answering the following the questions and returning to me in self addressed envelope **no later than October 12th**. Your responses will be shared with the School Board in a confidential manner.

On behalf of the Greenbush Middle River School Board and myself, thank you for your willingness to complete the following questions. If you prefer to email responses, I may be reached via email at: <a href="mailto:tjerome@greenbush.k12.mn.us">tjerome@greenbush.k12.mn.us</a>.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me by phone at  $782-2232 \times 205$ .

Respectfully,

Thomas A. Jeromé

Superintendent, Greenbush Middle River School District

Name	·
1.	Why did you choose stay with the Greenbush Middle River School District?
2.	Do you have a site preference for your child to attend $4^{th}$ grade? (Greenbush or Middle River)
3.	Would you prefer to complete the year in Middle River?
4.	If $4^{th}$ grade class is relocated to Greenbush, will you continue to be enrolled in the Greenbush Middle River School District?